
Good Afternoon,  
 
I am submitting the attached Letter of Support for SB 608 to the House Human Services and Housing 
Committee. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this important issue! 
 
Kindly,  
Janelle Mellor 
 
--  
Janelle Mellor, MPH, Deputy Director 
Coalition of Community Health Clinics        
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
 
434 NW 6th Avenue #303 | Portland, Oregon 97209 
Main:  503.546.4991 | Mobile:  541-954-4175 
janelle.mellor@coalition-clinics.org 
www.coalitionclinics.org 
 

 
 

tel:503.546.4991
tel:541-954-4175
mailto:julie.scholz@coalition-clinics.org
http://www.coalitionclinics.org/

